
Sussex Amphibian & Reptile Group, in association with  the Arun & Rother 
Connections Project  cordially invite you to our  

Amphibians and SUDS Conference 

Venue: Arundel Wildfowl and Wetland Trust 
Date:  Thursday 8th September 2016 
Time: 09:00 for 09:30 start, finishing at 12:30 
 

Tea/Coffee will be provided with some light refreshment (i.e. cake) 

A morning of presentations focused on sustainable urban drainage 
systems and their importance to amphibians. Speakers include Jim Foster 

(ARC Trust), Trevor Rose (Friends of Angus Herpetofauna), Bob Bray 
(Robert Bray Associates), Kate Cole (East Sussex County Ecologist) and 

Paul Stevens (Wildfowl and Wetland Trust).  

Places are limited and booking for this free event is essential. 
Please rsvp to peter_king3@hotmail.com to book your place 


